
WG 10- Emerging Professionals


The Emerging Professionals in ICOMOS ISCSBH are organising the new 
‘Conversations on Shared Built Heritage’ initiative. The initiative seeks to explore 
pressing issues surrounding the understanding, identification, documentation, 
management and safeguarding of shared built heritage. Does shared heritage entail 
shared responsibility? Where to draw the line when identifying ‘built’ heritage? What 
should heritage policies look like to include community knowledge and intangible 
expressions in safeguarding ‘shared built heritage’?


Our initiative aims to bring voices from ICOMOS members and other professionals 
who engage, both theoretically and in practice, with forms and expressions of shared 
built heritage. Our aim is to publish interview segments in our newsletter and on 
LinkedIn, with the interviewer’s permission.


We are asking if there are members interested in being interviewed for the next 
segment!


If you agree, we will be sending you the questions through email, and the interview 
can be conducted through zoom, or the answers can be submitted in written format. 

Please contact: mariana_pereira@msn.com or mw.fareed@gmail.com



